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SCHEDULE 2 Article 3

Column 1

Person to whom Skills Development Scotland
is required to provide information

Column 2

Information which must be provided

Governing bodies of colleges of further
education

— identification and contact information in
relation to a young person

— information in relation to a young
person’s support needs

— information about a young person’s
intended participation in education,
training or work after leaving school

— information about a young person’s
participation in education, training or
work after that young person is no longer
undertaking any programme of learning
or course of education at that college of
further education

Education authorities — identification and contact information in
relation to a young person

— the young person’s anticipated school
leaving date

— information in relation to a young
person’s support needs

— information about a young person’s
intended participation in education,
training or work after leaving school

— information about a young person’s
participation in education, training or
work after the education authority is no
longer responsible for that young person’s
school education
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